Mission and Goals of the OAGC Parent Division
The parent division has been formed with a firm commitment to reach all of Ohio's gifted and talented families. Three main goals will inform its work:
1. Develop awareness of OAGC and its resources among parents at the local and state level. 
2. Educate parents and families about the issues of gifted education, the importance of advocating for your own child, and how to advocate for issues at the local and state level. 
3. Increase membership in the Parent Division to assist in developing awareness.
To facilitate the above goals, three main projects have been initiated:
1. Share information on the structure and function of parent groups throughout the state. 
2. Prepare parent guides to the OAGC Annual Conferences. 
3. Develop a communications plan to link parents electronically, and create opportunities for parents without electronic access as well as those who are unable to attend meetings.
